
Our Learning 
Week 6 commencing 05.02.2024 

 
 

English: In English, we have been planning and writing our own non-chronological report about what 

Roman soldiers used to wear. 

Maths: In maths, we have been converting cm to mm and vice versa, as well as solving word problems 

involving length.  

Topic: In history, we learnt about the importance of towns and trade in Roman times. 

Additional Notes or Information for the week 

• Parents evening is after half term on Wednesday 28th and Thursday 29th February. You must book a time slot.  

• Hook day is coming up on Monday 25th March – we will all dress like Romans,  

and enjoy a workshop from ‘Portals To The Past’! 

• Many children have lace up shoes/trainers and some do not know how to tie up  

laces. Please can you practice this skill over half term. You can use resources to  

make this fun!  

Termly Spellings 

In class each term, we have been focusing on some key spellings. These spellings come from the National 

Curriculum Statutory word-lists for years 3 and 4. Please revise these spellings with your child at home 

e.g. in the car, when cooking dinner etc… and practice putting these words into sentences.  

continue decide island minute 

difficult Earth consider enough 
 

 

Year 3 Riddle 
Answer to last week’s challenge: A river. 

 

After half term 

English: We will be learning about diary entries.    

Maths: We will be learning about mass (g and kg). 

Topic: We will continue our learning about the Romans. Remember hook day is in Spring 2 on Monday 

25th March    

Homework 
This week, there is no homework due to half term. 

 

 

 

 

This week in Year 3: 

  

  

  

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

The more you take, the more you leave behind. What are they? 



Online Safety 

As our digital world becomes increasingly advanced, it is vital the children of The Cambridge Primary School know 

how to stay safe online whilst understanding the benefits of technology.  To enable you to refresh and develop 

your understanding of online safety, our school website now contains some very useful parent guides which were 

created by National Online Safety.  These guides can be accessed through the following link: 

 

https://www.cambridgeschool.hants.sch.uk/page/?title=Online+Safety&pid=1187  

 

or this QR code.  

 

 

 

https://www.cambridgeschool.hants.sch.uk/page/?title=Online+Safety&pid=1187

